Mystic Harbor Management Commission
April 1, 2010
Finalt - -

The Mystic Harbor Management Commission held a regular meeting on Thursday, April
1,2010 at 7:30 p.m. at the Fourth District Voting Hall. Commission members present
were: Chairman David Carreau, Dick Lotz, Jack [.ee and Jack Washburn. Harbor
Master Paul Watts, Jeff Anderson and Keith Neilson of Docko were also present.

Call to Order :
Chairman Carreau called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.
The Commission said the pledge of allegiance.

Approval of Minutes
M. Lotz made a motion to accept the March 4, 2010 minutes. Mr. Washburn seconded
the motion and it was unanimously approved by the Commission.

Harbor Masters Report -

Non-Permitted Moorings

Harbor Master Watts reported that he continues to work on one case at a time tracking
people down to deétermine suspected abandoned moorings for reassignment.

Mooring Renewal Applications

Almost all of the 2010 mooring permit applications have been returned. Harbormaster
Watts deposited $590.00 into the town account on March 26, 2010.

Management Plan

Mr. Watts followed up on fact that that the management plan was issued in 1995 and may
be outdated. The commission is reviewing its options and will discuss it on the June
meeting.

CUSH

Harbor Master Watts reported that CUSH has produced 4 color brochures on how to
contact and the locations of pump out stations for boaters. The brochures will be given to
marinas, yacht clubs for distribution. Harbor master Watts plans to include the
information is his mailings to boaters.

Unfinished Business:

Dredging of Channel
No Reports

Reckless Boating Operation
No reports

Lane vs. Parry
No new information



DEP- Residential Dock Regulations
No new information

New Business:

Pier and Float Retention, 32-36 Nauyaug Point Rd

Mr. Keith Neilson of Docko presented the request for a certificate of permission for the
replacement of the pier and float at 23-36 Nauyaug Point Rd, Masons Island, Mystic CT,
A motion was made by Mr. Washburn that the commission. does not object to their
request and it is consistent with the Mystic Harbor Management Plan. Mr. Lotz seconded
the motion. It was approved unanimously.

Realignment of Channel Markers
Harbor Master Watts is investigating this matter and has no new information to report.

Adjournment
Mr. Lee made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 p.m. Mr. Washburn seconded the
motion and it was so voted,

Respectfully submitted,
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David Carreau, Chairman



